WEYMOUTH ASSESSORS MEETING
OCTOBER 19, 2015

CHAIRMAN PAUL HALEY CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 6:30 P.M. IN ROOM 10 AT THE
MCCULLOCH BUILDING. THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS WERE PRESENT: PAUL HALEY, CHAIRMAN; KEVIN
SPELLMAN, VICE CHAIRMAN; ROBERT BRINKMANN, CLERI; AND JACK SHEEHAN, ALTERNATE,

A MOTION WAS MADE BY MR. SPELLMAN AND SECONDED BY MR. BRINKMANN TO GO INTO EXECUTIVE
SESSION.

A ROLL CALL VOTE WAS TAKEN:
MR. HALEY- AYE

MR. SPELLMAN — AYE

MR. BRINKMANN — AYE

MR, SHEEHAN — AYE

THE VOTE BEING UNANIMOUS, CHAIRMAN HALEY STATED THAT WE WILL NOW ENTER EXECUTIVE
SESSION FOR THE PURPOSE OF DISCUSSING AN OVERVALUE ABATEMENT PRIOR TO APPELLATE TAX
BOARD HEARING, AFTER WHICH WE WILL RETURN TO OPEN MEETING.

ATTORNEY TIMMONS WAS PRESENT PENDING ATB CASE FOR 715-795 BRIDGE STREET. A MOTION WAS
MADE BY CHAIRMAN HALEY, SECONDED BY MR. SPELLMAN AND SO VOTED UNANIMOUSLY TO ACCEPT
THE OFFER THAT WAS MADE FOR $21,500,000 FOR 2012 & 2013, 2014 WOULD BE WITHDRAWN, AND
$20,000,000 FOR 2015.

CHAIRMAN HALEY INQUIRED ABOUT ANY PROGRESS WITH ATTY. DECOURCEY. MRS. O'TOOLE
EXPLAINED THAT 1 & £'S WERE RECEIVED ON FRIDAY AND WILL BE DISCUSSED AT A LATER TIME.

A MOTION WAS MADE BY MR. SPELLMAN AND SECONDED BY MR. BRINKMANN TO COME QUT OF
EXECUTIVE SESSION.

A ROLL CALL VOTE WAS TAKEN:
MR, HALEY — AYE

MR. SPELLMAN — AYE

MR. BRINKMANN — AYE

MR. SHEEHAN - AYE

A MOTION TO APPROVE THE MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 3%" WAS CALLED BY MR. SPELLMAN AND
SECONDED BY MR. BRINKMAN. THEY WERE APPROVED UNANIMOUSLY AS WRITTEN.

MRS. O'TOOLE EXPLAINED THAT DUE TO MORE INFORMATION REQUIRED, WE WILL NOT BE READY FOR
A NOVEMBER 16 CLASSIFICATION HEARING AS ORIGINALLY REQUESTED AND THAT ANOTHER DATE WILL
HAVE TO BE APPROVED UPON. MRS. O'TOOLE INFORMED ALL THAT SHE WILL NOTIFY THEM WHEN A

NEW DATE IS SET.



MR. BRINKMANN EXPRESSED CONCERNS WITH THE TOWN COUNCIL VOTE ON THE CLASSIFICATION LAST
YEAR. MR. BRINKMANN RECOMMENDED TO INVITE MAYOR KAY TO THE NEXT MEETING TO DISCUSS
RECOMMENDATIONS OF THE SHIFT. CHAIRMAN HALEY RECOMMENDED THAT PERHAPS THE BUDGET
COMMITTEE MEETING TO DISCUSS THE DECISION OF A SPLIT RATE COULD BE EARLIER THIS YEAR. MRS.
O'TOOLE INFORMED ALL THAT SHE WILL TALK WITH MAYOR KAY ON THIS TOPIC.

THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD ON NOVEMBER 9, 2015.

A MOTION WAS MADE BY CHAIRMAN HALEY AND SECONDED BY MR. SPELLMAN “TO ADJOURN” AT
7:43P.M. .

-

ROBERT BRINKMANN,
CLERK



